
Subject: RE: November 2016 IBMSFQCCAA Newsletter 
From: IBMSFQCCAA Member 
Date: Tue, November 15, 2016 10:45 am 
To: <info@ibmsfqccaa.org> 
 
Hello info@ibmsfqccaa,  
  
Please forward to all who contributed: 
Congratulations on an excellent Newsletter.  I so enjoy reading about the events and viewing the photos 
and hope to attend some in the future.  Thank you all for such continued hard work.  It is noticed and 
appreciated.    
  
All the best, 
IBMSFQCCAA Member 
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